
Doodle Maths Spring Challenge 

We hope all our children will want to take part in 

this event.  They all have Doodle Maths logins and 

the attached flyer (alongside the newsletter in the 

email and on the website) has full details for par-

ents.   

Date: 24 March 2023 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Birthday wishes for this week 
go to: 

Erik and Benji 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

GODREVY:  93.2% 

FISTRAL:    90.3% 

MOUSEHOLE:   92.3% 

TREEN:   92.9% 

OUTSTANDING  
ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY:   Emily B 

FISTRAL:   Arabella 

MOUSEHOLE:  Busby 

TREEN:   Greyson 

Mousehole to St Michael’s Mount  

Mousehole class had a great time on the Mount 

yesterday, despite the weather.  They had a tour of 

the castle and learnt many new facts to support 

their classroom work.  

There are still a few outstanding payments - please 

can you make these over the weekend or let us 

know if you have any problems in doing this.  Thank 

you. 

Assemblies this week  

This week in assemblies we have discussed 

our school value of kindness and the British 

Value of The Rule of Law.   Assemblies fol-

lowed up on the recent work on Online safe-

ty, which has been a constant theme 

throughout this term. Ensuring our pupils 

know how to keep themselves safe online is 

of the highest importance.  

BIKEABILITY 

Letters were 

given out last 

week to pupils in Godrevy class who haven’t 

undertaken the training.  If you would like your 

child to take part please return the reply slip on 

Monday so we can finalise numbers and dates. 

YEAR 5 & 6 CAMP 

Next Wednesday, 29th March, pupils in Years 5 and 6 will 

be going on camp in Devon.  Parents were sent a letter ear-

lier this week with all final details.  The coach will be at St 

Erth Church car park from 8.30 am to load luggage and will 

leave at 9 am.  We will return by 3.30 pm on Friday 31st. 

There are still quite a few outstanding payments.  Please 

can you ensure these are made before the end of next 

week or let us know if you 

have any problems doing 

this. 



 

Reading Roll of Honour 

Connor  Silver    Maggie Kate Benji   Jay   Lewis 

Cooper  Erik Verity    Louise Poppy    Noah B     

Wilf Evie Busby     Nelly Luna Greyson   Orla Rae

   Tallulah  Amara 

4 reads at home in a week in KS1 

EASTER EGG RAFFLE 

Thank you for the donations of eggs that 

we have received so far.  Please send 

any final eggs into school on Monday.   

Raffle tickets will be on sale for the final 

time on Monday morning and the draw 

will take place on Tuesday, 28 March. 

 

Mousehole PE timetable 

Mr Coleman will be delivering PE 

weekly in Mousehole this term. Next 

week it will be on Tuesday .   

Summer Menu 

The new school menu which starts after 

the Easter holidays has been uploaded 

to our website.  We are also sending 

home a paper copy today.  Please note 

that packed lunches are only available 

for school trips. 

Reception Swimming - Children in Tre-

en class have been given letters today 

about their swimming sessions which 

begin after 

Easter. 

Children are bringing home details today about the next 

Messy Church taking place this Sunday. 



Please see the information opposite from Hayle 
Academy.   
 
For Year 4 and Year 5 parents there is information 
about Hayle Academy's upcoming Transition Super 
Saturday experiences.  To allow your child to take 
part in these fantastic opportunities please click on 
this Google link:  
 
https://forms.gle/w3XgsDVe89yr3om7A  
 
For Year 5 and Year 6 parents there is information 
about their Drama club held on Mondays term 
time from 3.30-4.30pm. 
  
To sign your child up the link is:  

https://forms.gle/z6RMDkB6wzrwij8t8  

https://forms.gle/w3XgsDVe89yr3om7A
https://forms.gle/z6RMDkB6wzrwij8t8

